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PURPOSE 

The primary purpose of the library’s digital sign is to promote Library services and Library 

Programs.  The Library staff reserves the right to deny use of the sign, alter the contents and 

design of information, and pull and post messages as they see fit. 

Messaging via the digital sign is available to non-profits and other organization that provide 

programs and services to the Louis Bay 2nd Library and Community Center or to the Borough of 

Hawthorne with the approval of the Board of Trustees of the Louis Bay 2nd Library and 

Community Center; however, it is not a guarantee of its use by the non-profits or other 

organizations. 

Messaging via the digital sign may be requested by those groups paying to use the Meeting 

Rooms of the Community Center with the approval of the Board of Trustees of the Louis Bay 2nd 

Library and Community Center. 

Messaging via the digital sign cannot be used for the promotion of private businesses or 

services, the sale of goods and services, or political promotions. 

Messages must comply with the guidelines on the Meeting Room Application Form. 


